Department of Rail Transport Announcement
No Gift Policy for Fiscal Year 2025

The Department of Rail Transport (DRT) is committed to advancing organizational
management with good governance, recognizing the importance of fostering and developing
a model of integrity within the organization. This initiative aligns with the National Reform
Plan on the Prevention and Suppression of Corruption and Misconduct (Revised Edition),
The National Moral Promotion Action Plan Phase 2 (B.E. 2023-2027), and ethical standards.
The primary goal is to be an organization where all government officials perform their duties

with integrity, transparency, and accountability.

To foster public trust and confidence that DRT is firmly committed to combating
all forms of corruption, and to promote ethical principles among the executives and staffs in
performing their duties in accordance with the principles of good governance. The DRT
adheres to “No Gift Policy” and shall not accept any gifts or benefits of any kinds related to
the performance of their duties at any time, which can lead to corruption at present and
in the future. The DRT is committed to standing against all forms of corruption to promote
the honesty value and create an integrity organization culture in strong and sustainable ways.
In this regard, the DRT appreciates and welcomes the goodwill of those who interact with the DRT.
The DRT dedicates to take responsibilities and following the progress of development of
the railway transportation system, ensuring the happiness and safety of ridership on Thailand's

railway network.

Hereby announced to be acknowledged and practiced by all involved
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